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2/1/18

Robin L. Elliott
Health Physicist- Medical Branch
U.S. NRC, Region 1

Robin,

I am sending you this letter to notify you that effective 1/9/18, Richard Vansant is no longer with
Pharmalogic. I am taking over his duties as Director of Regulatory Affairs until the new Director
starts at the end of February 2018. I also would like to remove Richard Vansant from the RAM
License for our Vermont location. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me anytime.
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